
Important Reminders regarding 2011 PVS JO Championships 
 

 All 400yd & Over events are POSITIVE CHECK IN 

 PVS scratch rules apply for swimmers scratching from finals. If a swimmer 
fails to properly scratch from a final event and does not appear for the final, 
he/she “will be barred from further competition for the remainder of the 
meet.” 

 Swimmers will have 30 minutes to scratch from finals 

 Only swimmers with meet badges will be allowed on the lower level of the 
facility 

 Plan ahead! PARENTS WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO ACCOMPANY SWIMMERS 
DOWNSTAIRS. A buddy system is recommended if needed. Meet staff will 
be stationed along the walk way to ensure all swimmers make it to the pool 
deck 

 Passes will be handed out to swimmers at the top of the stairs at the start 
of each session 

 Swimmers will NOT be permitted to bring folding chairs n the pool deck 

 TIMERS ARE NEEDED. Timer sign in will be upstairs. All timers will be given 
passes to get down onto the pool deck.  

 Should we run over in time in any session the warm up for the next session 
will  begin immediately following the conclusion of the current session 

 Parents: Please do not bring extra bags/cooler into the bleacher/viewing 
area, space will be limited.  

 Please allow plenty of time for travel to prelims and finals. Please do not 
leave your car in the circle area; this area will be for swimmer drop off only. 
The parking lot will be crowded, plan accordingly. 

 Please bring your patience and be ready to watch some fast swimming! 


